
NOTICES & REMINDERS 

Please note that the Bethlehem Yard Waste Facility is for the exclusive use by City of Bethlehem, 
Hanover Township (Northampton County) and Fountain Hill residents and property owners ONLY.   To 
utilize the facility, permitted residents and property owners must possess a valid compost card from 
their municipality and provide proper ID when visiting the site. 

Commercial businesses and institutions are not permitted to utilize the facility. 

Residents and property owners that wish to utilize commercial vehicles (ie: box trucks, rental trucks or 
trailers over 12’) to bring their materials to the facility MUST receive prior written authorization by the 
City of Bethlehem Recycling Bureau office. We do not permit dual axle trailers, dump trucks or 
commercial vehicles into our facility. If you arrive at our facility with one of these types of 
vehicles/trailers, you will be denied access. 

Are you lending your neighbor a helping hand or doing yard work for an aging parent or relative?  This is 
truly a good thing!  Please remember to contact the Recycling Bureau PRIOR to taking someone else’s 
driver’s license or compost card to the facility.  You will be turned away.  

The Recycling Bureau will make all determinations as to who will be admitted with any exceptions. 
Should you have any questions, please contact the Recycling Bureau at (610) 865-7082, option #3. 

 

 

 


